Meet the BSA Committee

John Harper — Chair

.We have Hebe in Foundation, Kit in year 3 and Pelham in year 4 and our eldest has
recently moved onto secondary school.

‘We joined the BSA because we've seen all the fantastic work the BSA has done
over the years and felt that we could help bring new committee members and
helpers from new year groups’

Leah Harper — Vice Chair

‘Having seen and experienced all the fantastic work done by the BSA over the
yeays and how it has brought the school community together. We would love to
continue that 9000( work, to continue to promote inclusivi’[g dnd to welcome all
parents to participate in school events that benefit all our children’

Sarah Allen-Reading — Secretary
| have Minnie in year 4 and Wren in Foundation.

t joined the BSA as | wanted to get more involved in the school and it's
fundraising, while meeting new people along the way. To our family, the BSA has
played an active part in how we felt welcomed into the school community when
we first moved to the dred, and it feels like a good time to try to give some of
that back. i'm looking forward to meeting volunteers from across the year

groups so we can continue to support the school and its enrichment activities.
*

Gillian Moore — Treasurer

I have Ella in Year 1 and Holly in Year 4 and a part of the committee for 3 years

I joined the BSA as | wanted to be able to support the school and the girls. |
saw it ds dn opportunity to get involved in the process of how funds are spent,
meet new families and be pdr’t of the community; pius ! love counting money!

.

Helen Baldry — Communications Secretary

| have Toby in year 3 and my eldest has just recently moved on to secondary
school, and been on the committee for 6 years

i J'oineo( the BSA to get ‘toge‘tker with like-minded people working towards the
same goal - enhancing our childven's learning ‘tkrougk enriched activities and

experier\ces'.

Nicki Scott - Committee member — Events focus (she couldn’t leave us entirely!)

‘I have Isabelle in year 4 and after 4 years as Chair of the BSA, I have
personally seen how much great stuff is done with morey raised for pupils and

I am keen to continue supporting fundraising as a general committee member'.




